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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy Friday everyone. Thank you for your continued resilience and flexibility this week as we 
continue to rely upon remote learning for some year groups. I’m immensely impressed by the 
levels of engagement and quality of learning students have achieved, particularly in the live 
lessons. We’ve ensured we continue to award green points for students whether they’re learning 
remotely or learning on-site and this means in total we’ve awarded 9223 green points this week. 
 
Our top achievers have been: 
 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 

Scott C (26) Zach D (28) Alex B (22) 

Year 10 Year 11 Resource Base 

Jack R (23) Courtney G (18) Danica J (24) 

 
We are also busy buying new prizes to add to our growing collection of rewards for the Class 
Charts Reward Store. All prizes are now showcased in our new display cabinet in the atrium. Our 
prize buying event is now open. Students can turn their green points into spendable points for 
Blaise branded water bottles and PE bags, highlighters, fiction books, art and craft kits and much 
more.  
 
We also are keen to recognise the vast majority of our students that complete all of their 
homework each week on time, to an excellent quality. All students that complete every piece of 
homework and get no study supports each term, will be entered into a raffle to win a £10 Amazon 
voucher. There are two £10 Amazon vouchers up for grabs each term, per year group. It's a really 
exciting opportunity to recognise and reward student success. 
  
On the 7th and 8th April, Blaise High School (BHS) is holding the first ‘in person’ Academic Review 
Day of the school year. The aim of this is to give parents, pupils and teachers the opportunity to 
understand the academic performance of BHS students. The term will end for students on 
Thursday 7th April at 3.00pm to facilitate this event. To ensure that everyone is able to attend, we 
will be running an evening event on Thursday 7th April from 4.00pm until 6.00pm, and a morning 
event on the 8th April from 9.00am until 12.00pm. We anticipate that the former will be busier, so if 
you can attend either we suggest coming to the morning event. You are welcome to come in at 
any time and for any duration within these times and dates. 
 

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/


 

Finally, I would like to continue to share the opportunity for parents and members of our 
community to join our school through our current support staff vacancies. We currently have new 
vacancies in our administration team that parents may want to check out. Furthermore, we still 
have a vacancy open for Exams Invigilator, which is flexible contract that may be of interest. Here 
is the link to our vacancies page where you can find more details: 
https://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/contact-blaise/school-contact-details/staff-vacancies  
 
 I wish you all a fantastic weekend. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Ms K Brown 
Headteacher  
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